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[17292] March 26, 2004 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE No. 15-04 PENSION OPERATIONS
ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 26-04 RE: COMMENTS REQUESTED ON AUTOMATIC ROLLOVER
DRAFT LETTER; CONFERENCE CALL SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, MARCH 30 Attached for
your review is a draft letter in response to the Department of Labor’s proposed safe harbor
regulation on automatic rollovers. Please review the draft and provide any comments to me
(at 202-326-5837 or tkim@ici.org) by Tuesday, March 30, as the letter must be submitted
to the Department of Labor by April 1. In addition, a conference call has been scheduled for
Tuesday, March 30, at 2:00 p.m. Eastern Time, to discuss the draft letter. To sign up for the
call, please fax the attached response form to Brenda Turner, Investment Company
Institute, at 202-326-5841. The dial-in information for the call is as follows: Dial
1-888-397-3920 and enter the passcode “31367” on your telephone keypad. Thomas T. Kim
Associate Counsel Attachment (in .pdf format)
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